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Prof. George POPPER, GCKM – President of IBSSA and his spouse Dr. Anna POPPER, DCM – Chairman of Event Management 
and Protocol Department of IBSSA visited Zlin between 2 – 3 March in order to meet the Czech Organising Committee of the 10th 
IBSSA Congress, control the preparations and visit the different locations of this event. 
 
The preparatory trip was already 3 times postponed due to the bad weather conditions! 
 
The Organising Committee made an excellent work concerning the preparations of the event. The great difficulty is that weather 
conditions are much worse than usually this time of the year. Therefore it is still possible that several events must be held on 
other places than planned! 
 
Dr. Alexandr CACH has a very professional team, highly educated members, speaking well foreign languages, experienced in 
organising – Czech Republic, Zlin, GRADDO can offer high level services, so the success of the event is guaranteed! 
Just to mention some of the organisers: 

- Mr. John Pate – Security Specialist IBSSA CZ 
- Ms. Linda Krenovska 
- Mr. Zdenek Cík – Secretary GMX-Graddo, a.s. 

 
During the discussions the following documents of the Congress were finalised: 

- Program 
- Agenda 
- Scenario of trainings, championships and other events 

 
A Cooperation Contract was concluded between IBSSA signed by Prof. George POPPER, GCKM – President and IBSSA CZ 
signed by JUDr. PhDr. Alexandr CACH, KCM – Country Representative of IBSSA in CZECH REPUBLIC, in point of 
responsibility, expenses and division of labour. 
Both organisations agreed in the stipulated conditions, necessary technical equipment and all provisions. 
 
It was stated, that although the congress preparations started a bit belatedly and the weather conditions do not smile upon the 
organisation either, even so everything is alright and we do hope and believe that an extraordinarily successful and 
professional Congress and side events will be organised in Zlin! 
 
The leaders of both organisations agreed that from now on the daily communication between the IBSSA Headquarters and the 
Czech Organising Committee is very important. 
 
It is very urgent to inform all IBSSA members continuously in the following matters: accommodation, visa procedure, travel 
possibilities, etc.! 
The daily actualisation of all information on the Internet is also extremely important. 
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